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From: Tripp, Anthony
To: Byer, James; Kothur, Bheem; 
cc: Linda.Dunwoody@veoliaes.com; Wayne.Bulsiewicz@veoliaes.com; Phillip.


Ditter@veoliaes.com; Mitchell, Aaron; Tenace, Laurie; 
Subject: RE: Time Extension - Veolia Application submission.
Date: Tuesday, March 29, 2011 8:19:00 AM


The request is granted.  Veolia will be given until April 15, 2011 to submit their permit 
renewal application in order to incorporate the changes that were discussed at the 
enforcement meeting.
 
Anthony R. Tripp, Ph.D., P.E.
Professional Engineer III
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section
(850) 245-8766
 


From: Byer, James  
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2011 12:52 PM 
To: Tripp, Anthony; Kothur, Bheem 
Cc: Linda.Dunwoody@veoliaes.com; Wayne.Bulsiewicz@veoliaes.com; Phillip.
Ditter@veoliaes.com; Mitchell, Aaron 
Subject: Time Extension - Veolia Application submission.
 
Tony and Bheem,
   This Wednesday, March 30th, is the due date for Veolia’s permit 
renewal application.
Due to an enforcement meeting I conducted with Veolia 
representatives last Thursday, I am requesting on behalf of Veolia, a 
time extension to delay submission of the application until April 15, 
2011.  
This request for delay is to allow time for Veolia to incorporated 
changes into the application that were discussed at the enforcement 
meeting.
 
Please ensure Veolia (Wayne Bulsiewicz) is notified of your decision.
 
Thanks, Jim Byer
NWD HW Section Supervisor
850.595.0573
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The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. 
DEP Secretary Herschel T. Vinyard Jr. is committed to continuously assessing and 
improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few 
minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link 
to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for completing the survey.



http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=James.Byer@dep.state.fl.us
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